
 
 
 

 M E N D O C I N O   C O U N T Y    MEMORANDUM 

 
 

 

 

Date: September 20, 2016  
 
To: Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 
 
From: Nicole French, Deputy Clerk of the Board II 
 Executive Office 
 
Subject: September 20, 2016 Boards and Commissions Appointment 
 

 
Reappointment of Ms. Stella (Salo) Wells to the Mendocino Little River Cemetery District has 
been requested for the September 20, 2016, Regular Meeting of the Mendocino County Board of 
Supervisors. Ms. Wells’ reappointment has been supported in writing by the 5th District 
Supervisor and the Mendocino Little River Cemetery District has been notified of the potential 
reappointment. 
 
Reappointment of Mr. Jim Ronco and Mr. Richard Selzer has been requested for the September 
20, 2016. Mr. Ronco has expressed interest in writing to be reappointed to his seat as a Member of 
the Assessment Appeals Board; he is currently serving as the Chair of the Assessment Appeals Board. 
Mr. Selzer has expressed interest in writing to be reappointed to his seat as an Alternate Member of 
the Assessment Appeals Board. 


